
February 1, 2021 

 

President’s Report 

 
Working on the Fire Department Budget for 2021, with Mike. 

 
 
 
 
 

Road Report 
 
 
 I have been working with Linda and Marsha regarding the 2020 Barlow Rd. Project Budget.  In March we 
will need to adjust it.  I am working on gathering the numbers.  I have spoken with Jesse at the Road 
Commission and he has explained how to read the State’s bill.  Huge help, thank you Jesse. 
 
Also Jesse mentioned that we need to seal coat Traverse Bay Rd from Second St. east to Barlow Rd and 
Lake Street.  The coating will help preserve the road so we should not have to replace the asphalt so 
quickly. 
 
Food for thought, we should probably think about doing some sidewalk repairs this summer. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Sheila 

 

 


